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City moves ahead with the installation of multi-space pay parking
machines
New parking strategy being implemented to relieve congestion in downtown core

Summary
The City of Nanaimo will be installing multi-space pay parking machines on downtown streets over the next ten
days. These machines will replace the single space meters currently on street in the downtown as well as
converting the current two hour free areas to pay parking. The machines, similar to the type used in the off street
lots, will have the user enter their licence plate numbers to initiate a parking session.

The current practice of offering free parking in the evenings and weekends for on street parking will be continued.

Strategic Link: Providing an up to date parking system will improve the functionality of our downtown streets.

Key Points
● The installation of the multi-space machines will allow for a more consistent turn over of parked vehicles on

city streets in the downtown core.
● Modernizing our current parking management system will allow for a more rational approach to parking

management.

Quotes
"The City of Nanaimo has been working toward modernizing the parking system and is confident that the
installation of these machines will improve the parking situation in our downtown."

Rod Davidson
Manager of Bylaw Regulation and Security
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Rod Davidson
Manager Bylaw Regulation and Security
City of Nanaimo
250-755-4422

View the online edition for more information -
http://cnan.ca/2fJy28D

https://www.nanaimo.ca/NewsReleases/NR161117CityMovesAheadWithTheInstallationOfMultiSpacePayParkingMachines.html

